
  

 DAILY BULLETIN  

Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                         April 25,  2017 

 

Menu 
 

Tuesday: Cheese Quesadilla 

Wednesday:  Sloppy Joe Sandwich 

Thursday: Cheese Breadsticks 

Friday: Hot Ham and Cheese Sandwich                      

 

Miscellaneous 
 

Beta Buddies:  Don’t forget Beta Buddies in the library on Wednesday and Friday! 

 

Scholastic Bowl News:  All members of the scholastic bowl team need to turn in the form that indicates 

whether or not they will be attending the regional tournament on Wednesday at Franklin Middle School to 

either Mrs. Bayless or Mrs. Henderson as soon as possible.  Also, there will be practice after school today 

from 3:15-5:00.  All are welcome to attend even if they are not able to attend the tournament on 

Wednesday. 

 

Attention Beta Club Members:  Your service hour forms are due in the office by this Friday, April 

28. 

The annual Beta Club celebration will be May 22nd at Skyzone. Members who have completed 2 Beta 

events and turned in credit for 10 service hours will be invited to attend. After members meet this criteria 

they will receive a waiver for Skyzone and a school consent form.  Participants must have parents 

complete and return these forms prior to boarding the bus. The bus will leave at 11:30 and return by 2:15 

p.m. Pizza and soda will be provided for lunch; however, lunchboxes are also welcome. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance Schedule:  Schedule of participants: 

Tuesday: R. Eyman 

Wednesday: O. Fandel 

Thursday: L. Farnsworth 

Friday: N. Fugate 

If you have any questions or concerns, please let the office know. 

*Please come to the office after you’re released from the gym at 8:15 and have stopped at your locker. 

You can report to your first hour class after the pledge.   

 

1ST DAY SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

Once again the school is offering you the opportunity to purchase school supplies online.  These are 

school supplies for your core classes only.   

The link to order is www.1stDaySchoolSupplies.com 

The deadline to order is June 15. 

*We’ll be providing a list of all school supplies with registration as usual.  This list will let you know what 

you’ll need for encore classes. 

 

Fine Arts News 

 

Mrs. Cole’s Announcements:  

 

Choirs: The Spring concert is this Wednesday, April 26th.   

Wrap-up rehearsals:  

http://www.1stdayschoolsupplies.com/


  

Tuesday wrap-up: ALL CHORUS MEMBERS 6-8 meet on risers in Fine Arts Gym  

Wednesday: Boppin' Bee Bees on risers 

 

Wednesday's schedule:  

6th graders meet 5th and 6th hours 

7th-8th graders meet 7th-8th hours 

Boppin Bee Bees during wrap up.  

 

Contest for 7th and 8th graders is Friday, the 28th.  Students may stay after school in the cafeteria until 

bus time at 4:00.  Uniform: black on bottom and white on top. 

 

Williamsville Jazz Dinner:  Get your tickets now for the Williamsville Jazz Dinner on April 29th at WJHS!  

It is sure to be a fun night full of music, food, dancing (not required!).  Get your friends and family together 

and come on out and have great time while supporting our outstanding students!  Tickets can be ordered 

online at 2017williamsvillejazzdinner.eventbrite.com or on the WCUSD15 web page.  We hope to see you 

there! 

 

Athletics 

 
Track Meet:  Today’s away track meet participants should report to the gym right after 8

th
 hour to dress 

for the meet and board the bus.  (Teachers were emailed a list.) 

 

Volleyball Helpers: Those 6th and 7th grade girls helping with the volleyball clinic tonight, please be 

here at 4:15 to set up. 

 

Volleyball Camp Forms: Those 6th and 7th grade girls interested in attending the summer camp at 

WJHS should get forms from the office, Mrs. Heaps or print them from the website.  Deadline is May 10th. 

 

JH Girls’ Basketball:  6th and 7th grade girls basketball players need to see Coach Fandel today. 

 

JH Cheerleading:  If you missed the meeting last week and are interested in going out for the squad, we 

have paperwork in the office you need to pick up. 

 

High School Cheerleading:  There will be an informational meeting tomorrow at 3:30 pm in the high 

school cafeteria for all students interested in trying out for the 2017-2018 cheerleading squads. If you 

have any additional questions you can contact district athletic director Adam Eucker.  

eucker@wcusd15.org  

 

JH Summer Camps:  We have forms in the office for boys’ basketball, soccer, softball, and volleyball 

camps.  The girls’ basketball camp form is due to the office or Mr. Fandel today.  All other forms have a 

deadline in the second week in May.  All forms are also on the school’s website.   

 

Rail Golf Course Summer Camp:  The Rail is offering some summer camps for kids during the month of 

June.  Pick up a brochure in the office if you’re interested! 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT DAY! 

 

 

mailto:eucker@wcusd15.org


  

Go Bee Bees!!!! 

 

 

 

Class of 2021 Parents 

More information has been posted on the “Class of 2021” Facebook page.  8th graders 

will be receiving a flyer this week to bring home also.   
 


